## **Chuck Kopp**

From:

Dale Fox <dfox@alaskacharr.com>

Sent:

Friday, April 08, 2016 9:26 AM

To:

Sen. Peter Micciche

**Subject:** 

Alaska CHARR supports SB 165

## Dear Senator:

I am pleased to inform you that a compromise was reached this week on the composition of the ABC Board which I understand will be amended on the Senate floor. Alaska CHARR is now very supportive of SB 165.

I would like to thank the many Senators who worked with us to ensure the ABC board was not stacked against the hospitality industry. Many thanks to leadership and Senator Micciche for their efforts to seek a compromise so this bill could move forward.

Alaska CHARR would appreciate your vote in favor of SB 165.

Dale Fox

President & CEO

Alaska CHARR

1503 W 31st Ave Ste 202

Anchorage, AK 99503

907-274-8133 or Toll Free in Alaska 800-478-2427

www.alaskacharr.com



